
MEETING FOR PEACE
MEETING FOR PEACE
This is an INTERNATIONAL, NON-POLITICAL meeting.
We will meet peacefully on Jan. 5,2025 in all town squares
with a white ribbon for peace. 
We will meet every Sunday until there is PEACE.
This way we clearly express that we do not want wars, but only peace.
The event is supported by the music project PEACE IN THE 
HEART heartpeace.org 


